
               
 

 
 

 
  
        

___________________________________________________________________________________ 

 
            17/06/22 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
 
Pupils in KS2 will be hosting a ‘French Kitchen’ on Wednesday 29th June 2022 at 8:20am. This 
will be held in the School Hall and two adults are welcome to attend per family. Year 5/6 pupils 
will be taking breakfast food and drink orders and serving these. Year 3/4 will also be performing 
a short song in French. Madame Wardle, our specialist French teacher, will also be attending if 
you have any questions you’d like to ask regarding supporting your child/children with the 
French language at home. 
 
If you would like to attend, please return the below slip, along with a £2.50 donation per adult 
before Friday 24th June 2022. Unfortunately, late replies will not be able to be added due to food 
orders. Please note, payment doesn’t need to be sent for children although any KS2 child 
attending the event, will need to be accompanied by an adult. For families with younger pupils, 
the KS1 classroom will be staffed from 8:15am for Reception and KS1 pupils. Welcome 
Wednesdays for Reception will go ahead as normal on this day.  
 
 
The children are very excited to share their learning with you. We look forward to welcoming you 
to this event. 
 
Kind Regards,  
 
 
Mrs Poulton   
 

 
KS2 French Kitchen- 29/06/22: 8:20am 
 
 
Pupil name/s……………………………………………………….. 
 
Number of adults attending (please circle):  1    2  
(£2.50 per adult) 
 
I enclose……………..  cash as a donation towards the breakfast costs  
 
 
Signed……………………………………………..                   Date…………………………………… 
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